
If you decide to bring a mobile phone into school,  

it must be switched off and out of sight  

(including your earphones), at all times  

unless your Teacher directs you to use it as a Learning Aid. 

 

Bag it — Pocket it — or Lose it 

Mobile Phones 

If not: 
First time: Staff will take your phone; it will be handed in at Student 

Services and stored in the safe until you collect it at the end of the day. 
 

Repeat offences: Your phone will be confiscated as above but only a 
parent / carer will be able to collect it from Student Services. 

MOBILE PHONES MUST BE OUT OF SIGHT AT ALL TIMES 

DURING THE SCHOOL DAY 


